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Re: Case Status 
 

Dear Client,  

 

We wanted to provide you an update on your Social Security Disability (SSD) claim.  Farmer & 

Wright has received approval in your initial application for disability.   

 

There are a few more steps in which we need to assist the Social Security Administration (SSA) prior 

to receiving your monthly benefit.   

 

Farmer & Wright is communicating with SSA about your back pay and what your monthly benefit 

amount is.  We will get in contact with you soon when we have those amounts finalized.  

 

In the meantime, SSA may be contacting you at the phone number provided on your application to 

obtain direct deposit information.  If you do not have a checking account, we encourage you to get 

one established as a direct deposit is the preferred way for the distribution of monthly benefits. 

 

We will be in touch with you (if we have not already talked).   

 

If you know of anyone who needs assistance with their disability, we appreciate referrals.  Please 

make sure you have them contact Farmer & Wright at 888-530-4003. 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at VIP@farmerwright.com.  

 

Farmer & Wright  
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